28th June 2023
Dear Parent/Carer
Paddleboarding - Wednesday 5th July 2023
Your child has selected to attend the Paddleboarding Trip on Wednesday 5th July 2023.
In order for your child to take part in this activity an online waiver must be completed

https://form.jotform.com/231722767795368. Without this waiver SUP Bristol will stop
your child from taking part and a refund will not be issued.

The coach will depart Whitstone School at 9am and return at 3pm. Staff will inform
students if the bus will be late due to traffic or unforeseen factors. Students should
arrive in school at the normal time and meet E5. In case they fall in the water, students
will need to wear something they are happy to get wet. They will also need a towel, full
change of clothes and shoes just in case. Weather considerations, such as raincoat,
sunscreen and a hat, will also be required as they will be outside all day.

Students will need to bring a packed lunch. Those entitled to free school meals will be
provided with a packed lunch.

Should you have any questions about the trip please contact Mr Hallam, your trip
leader.

Yours faithfully

g,

Maz Turner
Deputy Headteacher


https://form.jotform.com/231722767795368

